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NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF UNIVERSITY 			      WOMEN 








My Dear NAUW Culver City Sisters, Just a reminder that our meeting on Sunday, October 13, 2013, will begin at 12:00 noon sharp to allow time for the Southwest Sectional Joint Membership Tea, which will begin promptly at 2:00 p.m.  Be sure to wear green or white.  I hope that you have invited your friends and prospective candidates to attend the Joint Tea.  


At our last meeting, we inducted our newest member, Elnora Rodgers.  She was recommended to us by Herracia Brewer, and I am sure she will be a valuable asset to the Culver City Branch.  


The 45th Southwest Sectional Conference Planning Committee will be meeting again on Thursday, October 17th, at the Trio Restaurant at 6:30 p.m. located at 3031 South Figueroa, to continue our planning for the Conference.  All members are invited to these meetings to help us prepare for the Conference. 


The 45th Southwest Sectional Conference will be held at the Doubletree by Hilton Hotel in Torrance, California, located at 21333 Hawthorne Boulevard on January 31-February 1, 2014.  The room rates are $99 per night with plenty of free parking We need everyone to attend and participate in our Conference.  Our National President Dolores Y. Owens will be in attendance along with other National officers.  Everyone is needed to have a smooth and well-run conference.  


The early registration period will be from November 15 to     December 1, 2013, and the registration fee is $160.  After that, the registration fee will be $165.  Of course, there will be a penalty














after January 15, 2014.           . 


On a personal note, I attended a luncheon on Saturday, at the Proud Bird (yes, it is closing in December). The keynote speaker was a young man named Zion Marsell Nunez, who is an eleven-year-old.  He has received all kinds of academic awards, including those in math.  He was truly inspiring.  His topic was “When I Grow Up.”  He was just a phenomenal speaker.  He wants to attend USC (Go, Trojans!) His goal is to become the President of the United States.  He certainly made me a believer.  He received a standing ovation.  Too bad we are not having our Annual Scholarship fundraiser next year.  He would have been a great addition.  Maybe we can have him come another time.


Blessings to you all,





 


Helen Ricks, President


 









































PRESIDENT’S CORNER
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culver city nauw:





CULVER CITY STAR





“Now there are varieties of gifts, but the same Spirit; and there are varieties of service, but the same Lord.”


1 Corinthians 12:4-5











 Please let us continue to keep Evelyn Wright and her family members lifted up in your thoughts and prayers for the recent loss her husband.  Ongoing prayers for Odessia Love, who suffered a stroke and is now in a rehabilitation facility working towards a recovery.
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45th Southwest Sectional Conference, January 31-February 1, 2014, Doubletree by Hilton Hotel       Torrance, California


Mailing Address:                                         NAUW Culver City Branch P.O. Box 2524 Culver City CA  90231-2524


News articles are due by November 1, for the next newsletter.











Membership Dues


Don’t forget that membership dues were to be paid by September 30th.    Dues paid after October 1st are assessed a late penalty.
































Dates to Remember








SICK AND SHUT-IN
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October


Sharon L. Robinson       10/04


Myraline Jamison           10/30        


 








BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES
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